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Helen Wass

From: Vicky Phillips <vicky.phillips@haverhill-tc.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 December 2023 12:26
To: Helen Wass
Subject: Planning application CCC/23/110/FUL

 

 
CAUTION: This email originates outside of Cambridgeshire County Council's network. Do NOT click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe this email to be spam please 
visit the CCC Intranet and search for 'SPAM' for instructions on how to report it. 

Following the meeƟng of the planning commiƩee on 5th December 2023, Haverhill Town Council wish to raise an 
OBJECTION on planning applicaƟon CCC/23/110/FUL – Farm based anaerobic digesƟon renewable energy facility at 
Land at Streetly Hall Farm, Webbs Road, West Wickham. 
 
Traffic  
The addition of slow-moving tractors and large HGV’s accessing the A1307 would be dangerous, despite the safety 
improvements being delivered by the GCP.  These vehicles will also need turn right to access the proposed entrance, 
causing a potential risk on the A1307. 
Impact of increased volume of traffic through surrounding villages  
Impact of Increased volume of traffic on the A1307 and large HGV’s through Haverhill. 
Accumulative impact of increased traffic from both this application and that of the Anaerobic Digester proposed at 
Spring Farm 
 
Environmental Impact 
Increase of volume traffic carrying waste being transported through Haverhill. 
Smells arising from fruit and sugar beet pulp which will affect nearby residents 
Ground water leaks and risk of pollution and contamination from liquid digestate getting into the water table 
Crops being grown on their own land, taking land out of food production. 
This is a protected public bridleway and consideration must be given to the negative impact on wildlife, walkers, 
cyclists and horse riders that frequent this bridleway. 
 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Vicky Phillips 
Deputy Town Clerk 
Haverhill Town Council 
Tel: 01440 712858 
www.haverhill-tc.gov.uk 
This email including any attachments is private and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If 
you are not the intended recipient please notify the Council of the error and delete the email from your system. You must not print 
or distribute it nor publish any information contained therein without the permission of the sender. Nothing in this email message 
amounts to a contractual or other legal commitment on the part of Haverhill Town Council unless confirmed by a communication 
signed on behalf of the Council. 
 


